August 11, 2016

Wood Dale School District 7
543 N. Wood Dale Rd.
Wood Dale, IL 60191

CC: Dr. John Corbett
Mr. Alan Buttimer

Dear Wood Dale School District 7 BOE,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation as an employee of Westview Elementary
School in Wood Dale School District 7.

Thank you for the opportunities you have provided me during my time with Westview
Elementary School and Wood Dale Jr. High School. It has been a pleasure working in a
positive and caring learning environment. | am going to greatly miss the fellow teachers, staff
members, students and community of Wood Dale. | am grateful that | was able to teach and
make a positive impact in Wood Dale School District 7 for ten years.

Please contact me should you need my assistance during the transition.

Sincerely,

Jaymi Dill
630.207.8562



